From: danielle.andrade@servicecanada.gc.ca <danielle.andrade@servicecanada.gc.ca> RECEIVED
Sent: April 13, 2021 11:34 AM October 7, 2021

To: Middleton, Lisa Marie <lisamarie.middleton@peelregion.ca> REGION OF PEEL

Cc: ON-PD-EP-BE-EO-CBD-EPC-GD@hrdc-drhc.net; manju.joseph@servicecanada.gc.ca OFFICE OF THE REGIONAL CLERK
Subject: FES Incremental Funding Allocation 2021-2022

CAUTION: EXTERNAL MAIL. DO NOT CLICK ON LINKS OR OPEN ATTACHMENTS YOU DO NOT TRUST.

Dear Lisa Marie,

On November 30, 2020, the Fall Economic Statement announced incremental funding of $299.4 million in
2021-2022 through Reaching Home: Canada’s Homelessness Strategy, to prevent the spread of COVID-
19 in shelters and to help prevent at-risk Canadians from becoming homeless.

This funding is in addition to the $236.7 million announced last fall and the $157.5 million announced in
spring 2020 for Reaching Home, which enabled emergency shelters to implement physical distancing and
other measures to protect the health and safety of those experiencing homelessness. In addition to this
funding, the Government of Canada had already provided an additional $15 million through Reaching
Home to support large urban centres with high shelter capacity, where the risk of the virus spreading was
highest.

Conference calls will be hosted during the week of April 12, 2021 with Community Entities to share
information on this funding. A commitment was made to communicate funding allocations as soon as
possible.

Your 2021-2022 incremental funding allocation is $10,223,115. This amount is intended to complement
your current Reaching Home funding.

This funding will be administered through an amendment to your current Reaching Home funding
agreement. We will contact you once the funds become available to begin this process.

Additional information will be provided on the conference calls scheduled for the week of April 12, 2021
that will take place with Community Entities to introduce this funding. Invitations were sent out on April 9,
2021. Please let us know if you have not received the invitation.

In the meantime, if you have any questions or require any further clarification, please do not hesitate to
contact Danielle Andrade, danielle.andrade@servicecanada.gc.ca/ 647-354-6785.

Sincerely,

Danielle Andrade

A/Senior Program Development Officer / Program Delivery Branch (PDB) / Ontario Region
Service Canada / Government of Canada

danielle.andrade@servicecanada.gc.ca /(NEW) BB: 647-354-6785

A/Agente principale de développement /

Direction générale de I’ exécution des programmes (DGEP) / Région de |’ Ontario
Service Canada / Gouvernement du Canada
danielle.andrade@servicecanada.gc.ca /(NOUVEAU) BB: 647-354-6785

REFERRAL TO
RECOMMENDED

DIRECTION REQUIRED
RECEIPT RECOMMENDED v

16.1-1


mailto:danielle.andrade@servicecanada.gc.ca
mailto:danielle.andrade@servicecanada.gc.ca
mailto:lisamarie.middleton@peelregion.ca
mailto:ON-PD-EP-BE-EO-CBD-EPC-GD@hrdc-drhc.net
mailto:manju.joseph@servicecanada.gc.ca
mailto:danielle.andrade@servicecanada.gc.ca/
mailto:danielle.andrade@servicecanada.gc.ca
mailto:danielle.andrade@servicecanada.gc.ca
18140
Received Stamp

18140
Receipt Recommended


	From: danielle.andrade@servicecanada.gc.ca <danielle.andrade@servicecanada.gc.ca>  Sent: April 13, 2021 11:34 AM To: Middleton, Lisa Marie <lisamarie.middleton@peelregion.ca> Cc: ON-PD-EP-BE-EO-CBD-EPC-GD@hrdc-drhc.net; manju.joseph@servicecanada.gc.c...



